
- UPCOMING EVENTS -

7 - NO SCHOOL - Labor Day

8 - KIDS R FIRST  FUNDRAISER  KICK-OFF

     Fundraiser will run through 9/30/20

14 - HUSD Board Meeting 6:00 pm

14 - 17 MENCHIES FUNDRAISER

    Open All Day - Show your Support

22 - Minimum Day - Teacher Conferences

23 - Minimum Day - Teacher Conferences

24 - Minimum Day - Teacher Conferences

25 - Minimum Day - Teacher Conferences

PRINCIPAL
Matt Sheffield

VICE PRINCIPAL
Michael Ponce de Leon

- Board Members -

PRESIDENT
Misty Macias

 VICE PRESIDENT
Michele McKee

TREASURER
Holly Hampton

MEMBERSHIP
Michelle Tudor

SECRETARY
Tammy Cogswell

mtpcboardmembers@gmail.com

Welcome Back
to the

2020 - 2021 School Year!

Don’t forget to join the
Mesquite Trails Parent Club

Just $5
$2 off Yearbook   -   $1 off Eagle Wear

Purple & Gray Friday’s
Show your school spirit by wearing purple &
gray on Friday.  Take a picture and tag us

on Instagram or Facebook or send your
awesome spirit pictures to

mike.poncedeleon@hesperiausd.org and you
may get a social media shout out.

- PRINCIPAL’S CORNER -

The 2020-2021 school year is finally upon us
and it is off to a soaring start. Distance learning
presents us with new challenges, unexpected
obstacles and completely changes the way
school has ever been. However, these
challenges also provide us an opportunity to
evolve and strengthen our teaching in
tremendous ways. Our entire staff at Mesquite
Trails has been working diligently to ensure
that the high quality education provided by our
school remains at an elite level. This school year
may seem different from any that we have ever
experienced, but we look forward to making it
incredibly special for all of our Eagles, parents
and community. We thank you for your
continuous support and patience. Being part of
Mesquite Trails means that you are part of a
family unlike any other. We look forward to the
exciting year ahead and SOARING with all of
you.

INTRODUCING.....
Mesquite Trails New Administrative Secretary

SARAH HALQUIST
Sarah hails from Michigan.  She comes to
us from Mission Crest Elementary.  Her
favorite colors are teal and gray.  Her
favorite sports teams are Red Sox and

Detroit Lions.  Sarah’s favorite hobby is
watching her kids play baseball and soccer!  

Family Night Out
FUNDRAISER

September 14 - 17, 2020
 Good All Day

         20 % of proceeds benefit Mesquite Trails
     Must bring a picture of the flyer on your phone

                into Menchies with you.

MESQUITE TRAILS
PARENT CLUB
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